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**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or
click links from unknown senders or unexpected email. ****

Mo biosolids were marketed or distributed at FCRWD for the months of May, June, and July 2024.

Todd Boyle

Todd Boyle - Senior Operator

Fall Creek Regional Waste District

9378 5. 600 West Pendleton, IN 46064

Phone: (765) 778-7544 Cell: {260) 515-8619 Website: www.fcrwd.com

From: Meulen, Nicholas <NMeulen@idem.IN.gov=

Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 2:15 PM

To: Todd Boyle <tboyle @fcrwd come

Cc: Bryan Ayers <bayers@ fcrwd.com>

Subject: Fall Creek Regional Waste District Land Application Reports for May, lune, and July 2024 -
Permit IN LA 000678

==CAUTION! This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 15 safe. The sender
of this email may not be who they claim to be.=—

Todd,

Good afternoon, we are currently working on issuing the voidance of the Fall Creek
Regional Waste District Marketing and Distribution permit IN LA 00067 8. We understand
that you are no longer marketing and distributing materials, however, since we have not yet
finished processing your voidance request, we still need the land application reports for



May, June, and July of 2024. Please note, if no biosolids were marketed and distributed
during these months, your reports can be emails stating that no biosolids were marketed or
distributed during the month. Please provide the reports for May, June, and July 2024 as
soon as possible. We would prefer separate emails for these reports if possible. Feel free to
contact me if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Mick Meulen

Indiana Department of
Environmental Management

Mick Meulen

OLQ Solid Waste Permit Section

Land Application Prograr

» (317) 233-2412 » nmeulen@idem.in.gov
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